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North Loop Pedestrian Project 

The Pedestrian Advisory Committee supports the North Loop Pedestrian project with the following 
recommendations: 

• The proposed midblock crossing on N 2nd St, at what would be 7th Ave N, should have lighting and both 
tactile and visual features that aid users connecting to the private walking path to the north. 

• Visual cues should be added at regular block intervals along N 2nd St, in order to break up the lengthy 
corridor for better user orientation. 

• Bumpouts should be added to "T" intersections opposite connecting streets. 
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